
 

Dear New Life Foundation Prayer Partners and Supporters:

This is an update of the current status for New Life Foundation as it seeks to care for its students and staff as well as the community.  Your faithful contributions in the form of your regular
student sponsorship gifts and special gifts for addressing the pandemic is encouraging and a significant help.  As of today, in addition to the regular sponsorship donations, special gifts to help
with costs related to the pandemic total $4,575.  Thank you for your generosity!

Tanzania is currently reporting 480 confirmed cases and 17 deaths.  While these numbers are very low compared to what we are experiencing here, people are very scared that there will be a
significant increase and mortality rate.  The Government has closed schools and large public gatherings, but has not restricted business or church gatherings.  Despite this position, Pastor
Glorious has modified how they provide church services to do so with limited people, practicing social distancing and wearing protective masks, and doing so outside and by video.  There are a
few known cases in the Moshi area.  

The following is an update on the efforts New Life Foundation is taking to use the funds you have provided to help their students and staff as well as their families and their community.

The school has planted, in addition to the maize it planted last month, a field of beans to help provide needed food locally this summer and fall.   

The School is also providing packaged food for families.  The leaders and NLF Board Members are blessing these packages before they are distributed.   



While we think of our own safety and taking every health precautions, NLF teachers and caregivers have come up with the idea of supporting our children in their communities and some
neighbourhood by providing handwashing devices for public areas.  As you know many people in Tanzania still do not have running water in their homes. 



It is simply made to be able to paddle to release the water and also the soap without having to touch by hand. We will be also providing sanitizers food / nutritional flour, vitamins and masks.
 The local government will be picking these devices from NLF and distribute to the designated locations according to our directions. 
 
We are so grateful that our children are all safe and we can do something small to add on their health and safety. This has been a true meaning of partnership. We are doing this on behalf of
Jesus and on your behalf. Thank you so much for enabling us to do this.
 
Thank you for your continued support by clicking on the following link and  giving to this special need on our web page.
Blessings,
David Schlachter
info@newlifeif.org
www.newlifeif.org

https://newlife.charityproud.org/Donate/Index/6758

